

12th September

Dear Parents and Carers

Bank Holiday - Monday 19th September 2022

The Government have announced a bank holiday for Queen Elizabeth II's State Funeral, which is taking place this coming Monday 19th September.

Please note that this week school will be open as normal and children are expected to attend.

Next Monday the school will be closed to all children and staff. After the bank holiday, school will reopen on Tuesday 20th September at the normal time.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Clare Croucher

(coxxebes)

Preschool Manager

